
The morning, for us in europe, we arrived I was so tired I only had the strength to say 
a few “grazie”; 
but actually I really want to congratulate everyone of the fleet who accomplished the 
whole round the world race; yes, is true that we race from our “armchairs”, but is also 
true that is, anyway, a task that needs dedication, early morning wake up and even, 
in some case “frictions” with the persons you live or work with :).
To say thank you to all those I enjoyed battling with for a position during the whole 
series of races
And to say a few “special” thanks; to Dingo and Dikke who shared with me till the 
end the attempt to reach a place on podium, specially with Dingo, always in the lead 
since a long time, incredibly constant all way long. To beat him was very difficult and 
I succeed  only winning the last regatta and hoping for some little mistake from 
him :). 
And here a couple more special thanks to rafa and rumskib; to be competing with 
them in the last race gave to my win an even sweeter taste as, since I started 
SOLing it was watching them, and few others, how they sail, the move they make 
and when…that I learned enough to arrive here ;-)
And obviously, a very special thanks to all those working to make this game possible

Andrea


